
 

 

 

 

Port Access/Viewing Pass 

For the 2023 and future editions of the F1 Grand Prix de Monaco and Formula E, the terms of the 

new F1 Promoter Agreement and the rising client demand, particularly from the F1 Teams and F1 

Global Partners have obliged ACM Direction to introduce a much stricter approach to the Port 

Access/Viewing Pass.  

Each vessel allocated a berth in the port during the Grands Prix is obliged to submit an application 

form requesting Port Access/Viewing passes for their Crew, Suppliers and Guests (cabin and day 

guests). 

Please click HERE to access the application form.  Once completed, please submit your request to 

bateaux@acm.mc.  

Here are some additional and important information to note: 

• All request for Port Access/Viewing Passes should be made to the temporary ACM Access 

Bateaux Office situated within the SEPM office at 30 quai l’Hirondelle or by email at 

bateaux@acm.mc  

• The ACM Access Bateaux Office will be operational from 17th April, Monday to Friday from 

08h00-17h00 

• The deadline for payment via bank transfer for Access/Viewing Passes is Thursday, 18th May 

2023 

• Only card or cash payments will be accepted after Thursday, 18th May 2023. No exceptions 

will be made 

• Boats will be monitored for compliance.  Any discrepancy between the allocation of ACM 

Port Access/Viewing Passes and the number of guests on board must be rectified 

immediately at the ACM Access Bateaux Office situated within the SEPM office. 

 

https://www.ports-monaco.com/wp-content/uploads/2023/02/ACM-MODALITES-BATEAUX-2023-ANG.pdf
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